
Please note: Session fees do not include any portraits
$100$75$55$30$20

(Add retouching, $20) (Add retouching, $20)

Up to 2 outfits.
Call to

schedule your
outdoor session.
Session fee due when

you schedule appointment.

Tux or drape plus 2 outfits
This session requires a

special studio appointment!
Bring letter jacket,

band instrument or sports
equipment. Be creative!

Tux or drape plus
Cap & Gown
Includes viewing

appointment to choose 
your yearbook

photo and retouching for
your yearbook pose.your yearbook pose.

Tux or drape
Includes viewing
appointment for
you to choose your
yearbook pose.

Tux or drape 
Studio will choose
your yearbook pose.

No viewing
appointment
included.

OutdoorExpress YourselfClassicTraditionalYearbook

Dear Vanden Parents,

Your student will graduate from Vanden High School with the Class of 2024. We would like 
to provide you some important information regarding your Senior’s Yearbook Portrait, 
Senior Portraits and Graduation Announcements.

VandenVanden High School has once again contracted with Images by Hughes in Fairfield to be 
the OFFICIAL Senior Portrait photographer for the Vanden High School Yearbook! Only 
senior portraits done by Images by Hughes will be accepted for the 2024 Vanden yearbook.

Senior Portraits for the 2024 Vanden yearbook will be taken this summer at Images by Hughes in
Fairfield. It is necessary to take the senior portraits this early in order to meet the school’s early 
yearbook deadline. We are a professional photography studio that has been located in
Fairfield, for 48 years! 

An appointment for your senior portrait session along with additional information about An appointment for your senior portrait session along with additional information about 
your senior portrait choices will be mailed to you in June, addressed:

“To the parents of” (the name of your student)

Our senior portrait yearbook sessions begin at just $20. Seniors are required to be
photographed in formal attire to appear in the Vanden yearbook. Tuxedos and velvet 
drapes are provided by our studio.
(Studio provides tuxedos, velvet drapes, tube tops and caps & gowns.
  

Many parents find that this is the perfect time to also have their senior photographed 
wearing the Vanden graduation cap and gown. These are a great addition to the 
choices you have for family and friends and to include on your photo graduation 
announcements.

Other studio and outdoor sessions are available that include yearbook retouching,
graduation cap & gown, sports outfits, letter jackets, etc. You will receive more
information about these choices in the appointment letter.information about these choices in the appointment letter.

Following your portrait session, a viewing appointment can be scheduled for you to view 
your portraits, select your yearbook pose and have an opportunity to order portraits and 
graduation announcements for your graduate and to share their accomplishment with 
family and friends.

Sincerely, 
Images by Hughes

1180 Horizon Drive,Ste E, Fairfield - 707 426-6917

Images by Hughes


